
End of the year Celebration! 

Dear Families, 

Please join us for an end of the year celebration in honor of your child completing a successful 

year of preschool. We will hold this celebration on Wednesday, May 30th, 2018. It will be in the MES 

south Gym. Each class celebration will take place during the regular school day. All students are to 

arrive at normal start time. The AM celebration will be from 10:00-11:15am and the PM celebration is 

from 1:30pm-2:45pm. Due to space, we ask that each family limit their guest count to five people per 

preschool student.  We will need the attached sheet completed with the five guest names and birthdays 

by May 15th, 2018. Only the names listed on this sheet will be allowed to enter day of the program due 

to space and security. Parents and family members who are attending please enter through the front 

office to sign in and receive your badge.  

Agenda 

10:00/1:30pm- Families arrive 
10:10/1:40- Students will sing some preschool songs learned throughout the year 

10:40/2:10- Certificates 
11:00/2:30- Pictures/ Goodbyes 
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2018 Graduates 

River     Emily 

Angelica    Brian 

Hannah    Jack 

Noah     Ethan 

Brycen      Antonella 

Saif                     Sloan 

Carter   Colton 

Jacob   Weston 
 

 

Returning Students 

Gabriel      Owen 

Charlie  Jacob 

Fletcher            James  

Harper  Adrien 

Jeremy       Violet 

Lucas  Leonidas 

Keaton  Sarah 

Cliven  Luke 

Daniel Muhammad 

Jonathan   Joshua 

Maddox  Daniel 

Adam  Mckenna 

Caden  Johnny 

Matthew 

 

 
  

Last day of school will be on June 1st, 2018 for all Early Start/ Early Childhood Students. Normal class times will be 

held. Students will be participating in the MES “Carnival”. 



Preschool Celebration 
Guest List 

Student Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Guest Name Birthday 

1. Parent- 
 

2. Parent/Guest- 
 

3. Guest- 
 

4. Guest- 
 

5. Guest- 
 

 

 

DUE BY: Tuesday, May 15th, 2017 

No late forms will be accepted 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher. 


